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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1690 removes the requirement that the board of directors of a Federally Qualified Health 

Center be considered a public body and subject to the provisions of the Oklahoma Meeting Act. 

The measure removes penalties and reporting requirements for non-compliance with the 

Oklahoma Open Meeting Act. The measure modifies the definition of “public body,” and further 

requires the Oklahoma Health Care Authority to ensure that Federally Qualified Health Centers 

receive at minimum, payment for services in accordance with U.S. law.  
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